
From: Barclay, Diane
To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health
Subject: Coordinated groundwater monitoring report, Harrison St Commingled Plume
Date: Thursday, September 24, 2009 2:54:57 PM

Hello Steven,
 
We are getting ready to submit the SCM.   Regarding the third quarter monitoring report, I see in your
letter dated June 12, 2009 that this monitoring report is due October  15.  However, the July 24, 2009
letter requests the report 60 days after the monitoring event.   We monitored the site on August 3 and
had calendared the report for submission on or around October 15.   Would it be acceptable to submit
the report then?     If we need to submit it by October 3 we could accelerate it, but we still don’t have
the coordinated surveying data, so October 15 would be preferable.
 
Thanks,
Diane
 
Diane Barclay, PG, CEG, CHG
Principal Geologist
Stantec
3017 Kilgore Road Suite 100
Rancho Cordova CA 95670
Ph:   (916) 384-0744
Fx:   (916) 861-0430
Cell: (916) 812-3608
diane.barclay@stantec.com
stantec.com
 
The content of this email is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted,
or used for any purpose except with Stantec's written authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, please
delete all copies and notify us immediately.
 
ü Please consider the environment before printing this email.
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